
 

 

 

 

 

  

17 Aug 2020 
 
Dear Travel Partner 
 
In response to recent increased Covid-19 infections in Iceland and neighbouring countries, the 
Icelandic government announced a temporary measurement that all passengers arriving to 
Iceland must undergo 2 COVID tests. The first is at the border on arrival and the second by the 
primary healthcare service 4-6 days later. In between the 2 tests, arrivals must go into 
quarantine. The rule will go into effect on August 19.   
 
Here are instructions from Iceland’s Directorate of Health and further details on requirements 
to visit Iceland can be found here. 
 
Please be reminded that our Peace of Mind policy is still in place and for the latest travel 
information including FAQ and safety requirements please click here. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and valued efforts for our mutual customers as we 
work through this crisis together. If you have any questions, please contact your local 
Icelandair sales support team.  
 
Warmest regards, 
Icelandair 
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